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Tuesday, 28 March 2023 
 
Dear Year 11 and Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Prom Arrangements 
 
We are delighted to say that arrangements are now finalised for our end of year Prom. This year’s event will 
be held at the The Wroxeter Hotel, Atcham, on Friday 30th June from 7.00pm – 11.00pm prompt. Tickets are 
now available and cost £22.50 per person. This includes an arrival drink; a two-course meal which will be a 
traditional roast chicken dinner with all the trimmings, or a vegetarian tart followed by homemade dark 
chocolate marquis with a white chocolate sail. There will also be a DJ/Disco and the P.T.A have very kindly 
paid for a photo booth for the students.  

 
The Prom is only open to existing Year 11 students, and we are unable to allow guests from other years or 
from outside of Church Stretton School. A ticket is required for entry. Members of Church Stretton School’s 
staff will also attend the event to celebrate with students and bid a fond “farewell”. Transport to and from 
The Wroxeter Hotel is not included and is the responsibility of individual students and their families both in 
terms of organisation and cost and of course formal dress is required! 
 
A table plan will be in Reception for you to sign up to preferred tables once payment has been received.  

We do hope you will take this opportunity to enjoy this final celebration of your school career at Church 
Stretton School and look forward to seeing you all there. 

 
With every good wish for your future, 

 

Mrs Dixon 

Head of Key Stage 4 

VERY IMPORTANT INFORMATION – PLEASE NOTE: 
 

1. Tickets must be ordered and paid for through your Parent Pay account. Please do not send 
money into school.  

2. If you require a Bar-Coded letter to enable you to pay at a PayPoint location, please ask at 
Reception. 

3. Payment must be received by Friday 12th May 2023 

4. Students who have earned discount via their Prom Reward Card must see Miss 
Morgan in the office, with their card, to organise their discounted ticket before 
payment is made. 

5. If you have any dietary requirements, please complete the attached form.  
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